
One For All? Workshop on the The
New  Representative  Action
Directive
After a great deal  of  controversial  discussion,  the EU Representative Actions
Directive was passed in late 2020 and has to be transposed by Member States till
December 25 of this year. For the first time, the Directive will require MS to
introduce the possibility for qualified entities to sue for compensation on behalf of
harmed consumers. 

Key questions regarding the implementation of the Directive will be discussed at
a  hybrid  workshop  hosted  by  Prof.  Susanne  Augenhofer,  LL.M.  (Yale)  and
the Austrian Newspaper “Die Presse” this coming Monday, November 28th,
2022 (6:30 p.m). Various stakeholders from the plaintiff / defendant spectrum as
well as Prof. Beate Gsell from the LMU Munich will be present as speakers.

Further  information  about  the  panelists  and the  link  for  registration  can be
found here.

The event will be conducted in German and is free of charge. 
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